
BURTON INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

FACILITIES WORKSHOP 

JUNE 17, 2013 

 

 

The Board of Trustees of Burton Independent School District held a facilities workshop on 

Monday, June 17, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. in the Burton Independent School District 

Administration Office. 

 

Board Members present: 

Nicole Harmel, Marcus Broesche, Misty Lucherk, Demetrius Colvin, Sr., Terri Smith, 

Sam Gibson, Ronnie Hohlt 

 

Administrators present: 

Superintendent James Palmer, Sheila Ripple, Business Clerk 
 

Administrators absent: 

      Principals Karen Steenken and Cheryl DaBera 
 

 

The following business was transacted: 

 

1. President Nicole Harmel called the facilities workshop to order. 

 

2. The board discussed hiring an engineer to evaluate the mechanical, electrical, plumbing, 

 and structural condition of the old rock high school building.  

 

3. President Nicole Harmel adjourned the meeting at 6:35 p.m. 

   

        Respectfully submitted, 

 

        ______________________________________ 

        Secretary 

 

        ______________________________________ 

        President 

  


